
To: Margaret O. Cooper

Subject: RE: Proposed Text Amendment – Therapeutic Massage Establishments

From: Ann <annshack@earthlink.net>  

Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 1:41 PM 

To: Margaret O. Cooper <margaret.cooper@alexandriava.gov> 

Subject: Re: Proposed Text Amendment – Therapeutic Massage Establishments 

This only makes sense if you qualify what the health qualities are, the appearance of the office or therapy studio, 

etc.  Altho this seems harmless enough, massage offices can also be sex-delivery places and we don't want to mistakenly 

allow that.  I doubt that the City has the resources to check up on these places very often.  And, of course, spot checks 

should be required to ensure that these places are, indeed, only delivering massages. 

Ann Shack 

I've Got A Flair For Performance! 

Certified Homeowner Advocate 

Keller Williams Realty 

1701 Duke Street 

Alexandria, VA. 22314 

703-966-4463

Annshack@earthlink.net

Please excuse the typos

Sent from my iPad

On Jun 1, 2018, at 12:06 PM, Alexandria eNews <noreply@everbridge.net> wrote: 

You are subscribed to the free Alexandria eNews service. Replies to this message will not be received. 

For correspondence, please use the contact information in the body of the message.   

Proposed Text Amendment – Therapeutic Massage Establishments 

For immediate release: Friday, June 1, 2018 

During its regular monthly meeting next Tuesday, June 5, at 7 p.m. in City Hall, the Planning 

Commission will consider a draft text amendment to the City’s Zoning Ordinance regarding therapeutic 

massage establishments in Alexandria.  

The proposed text amendment would add massage therapy to the definition of medical office, thus 

allowing massage therapy wherever medical offices are currently allowed. The proposed text amendment 

is in response to and in recognition of the fact that massage therapists are health professionals licensed 

through the Virginia Board of Nursing and should be regulated in the same manner as other health 

professionals. The text amendment will also rename the zoning classification of “medical office” to 

“health profession office” to better reflect the types of activities that occur in this land use.  

The staff report explaining the proposed text amendment in detail is posted online here (see item number 

10). 

For more information, contact Maggie Cooper, Urban Planner, Department of Planning and Zoning, at 

margaret.cooper@alexandriava.gov or 703-746-4666.  
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